RS 2024 Popcorn Sale

We are excited to announce that we have switched
to a local vendor for our 2024 Popcorn Sale.

This year, the Sequoyah Council has U)M
partnered with Patriot Popcorn to @qi#"t’
help Scouts achieve their goals while @3
supporting a local, veteran-owned
business. 100% of the proceeds stay
in our region and more than 50% fuel
the local Scouting program. DOWNRIGHT DELICIOUS

Scan to Sign-up for storefront sales slots

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10CO0B4FAFAD2D
AG6FAC16-50961039-2024+#/



